We are excited to welcome all players, coaches, and parent volunteers for indoor assessments. With that in mind, here are

the guidelines when attending Triangle indoor assessments:

 All players, coaches, and parent volunteers MUST check in and complete health screening before entering the safety
zone/indoor turf. Player arrivals are 5 minutes prior to their assessment start time.

+ Assessments will be 45 minute intervals with 10 minutes in between each group for sanitizing and check-ins.

» No spectators will be allowed to stay in the observation area, or be within the established safety zone. Volunteer parents,
coaches, and players are the only ones allowed in the safety zone. Parents will be asked to drop their children off after
completing the health checks and then return to pick them up at the end of each assessments. Everyone must always
maintain physical distancing when dropping off and picking up their children. Masks are mandatory for the duration of
the assessment for all participants as well as everyone who enters the indoor facility to drop off and pick up participants.

 Players are asked to set up along the wall, and space themselves out to maintain physical distancing of 6 feet at all
times throughout the duration of the clinic.

* Players must bring all the required personal equipment: glove, helmet, bat, water, hand sanitizer, and face masks.

» No spitting or snacks, absolutely no sunflower seeds.

Responsibilities of parent volunteers needed for each clinic:

Charge Person and Attendance/ health Tracker: cell #
-completes attendance forms for every person that enters the safety zone, to a max of 50 persons
-Takes control of situation and directs services into the injured, in the event of an emergency.

Call person, Sanitization Champion: cell #
-disinfects shared equipment throughout the winter clinic
-hand sanitizes players throughout the winter clinic
- calls 911 and relays information to dispatch

Head Coach of Clinic: cell#

Assistant Coach of Clinic: cell#




Phase 2 restrictions:

10 players and 2 coaches are maximum group size per clinic

Limit the movement of players. Pair athletes for the duration of the clinic.
Provide drills and activities that allow for social distancing.

Hand sanitize at every water break

Sanitize equipment between each group.

Utilize a “clean” ball bucket and a “need to be sanitized” ball bucket system
Masks must be worn at all times by all participants.

Absolutely No spectators!
Coaches, charge person, call person and athletes only to stay on premises
during the clinic.

COVID-19 RESPONSE POLICY

SAFETY GUIDELINES

The health and safety of the public and staff is our top priority. It is
everyone’s responsibility to help prevent the potential spread of COVID-19. sy
The following protocols while using our facilities, will support our efforts to

maintain health and safety.

+ Do NOT use the facility if you are sick e o

+  Wash or sanitize your hands before and after your visit

+ Follow physical distancing - stay 2 apart {no congregating) whenever possible
Limit the amount of touching

Cover your cough and sneeze with your sleeve or tissue

STAY home if you have travelled out of the country in the past 14 days

No Change Rooms are available for the Indoor Sports Complex

No Viewing Area is available for the Indoor Sports Complex

Do not loiter in the parking lot, overnight camping is forbidden

Please follow wayfinding directional signage and enter and exit through the administration doors
Do not share equipment.

Bring your own water and water bottle and leave personal items in your vehicle

\- All public spaces and common touch points will be cleaned regularly )







